
Hello 
I am writing concerning the rising cost of medication.  My 
husband is taking a new drug for recurring prostate 
cancer, Zytiga.  The monthly cost is $11,845.00 ! We just 
retired and do carry an approved prescription plan.  This 
drug is considered a specialty and has a standard cost 
sharing instead of normal yearly deductible. 
I would like to see this addressed at the Healthcare 
Cabinet meeting.   
Thank you 
Burton and Patricia Conway 
 


